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Date Title Action proposed Action Taken Progress 
Status 

25/01/24 Further 
Education in 
Southampton 

1) That further education providers in the city 
consider working collaboratively to develop a 
strategy with the objective of attracting more 
Southampton students to remain in the city for 
post 16 study. 

This issue is being raised with the key post-16 providers 
at the next Secondary Education Forum which takes 
place in March. The proposal for a clear strategic 
approach to address the loss of post-16 students to 
colleges outside Southampton will be discussed and 
developed over the coming months. 

Partially 
complete. 

2) That, if further education in Southampton is 
considered by the Panel in 2024/25, the 
information published with the agenda includes 
appropriate measures of the colleges and 
school sixth forms respective performance.  

Colleges are happy to share their data, but as some of 
the exam results are not published until late in the 
autumn it will require the date of the post-16 scrutiny 
meeting to be held later than the usual time in January 

Partially 
complete. 

25/01/24 Children and 
Learning - 
Performance 

1) That the Panel are provided with statistics on 
the number of CLA who have had 1 and 2 
placement moves during the year. 

See appended report Complete 

2) That analysis is undertaken, and attached to the 
21 March agenda, of the cohort of CLA who 
have had 3 or more placements during the year. 
The analysis should include the number of 
children in the cohort who returned to their birth 
families. 

See appended report Complete 

  


